
       What opportunities will there be to discuss my child’s achievement?   

 We always have the time to speak with you about your child and are always here to listen and 

support. 

 If you have concerns or questions regarding your child’s progress or attainment your child’s 
class teacher will be happy to talk with you about these. It may sometimes be necessary to 
make an appointment to meet at a mutually convenient time. 

 If your child’s teacher has concerns regarding their progress or attainment, they will always 
discuss these with you.  

 You will be invited to attend Parent Consultation evenings twice a year to discuss your 
child’s progress with their class teacher.  There will be an opportunity at these points to look 
at your child’s work. 

 If your child has an Individual Support Plan, you and your child will also be invited to 
meetings 3 times a year, to formally review their targets with the SENDCO and the class 
teacher 

 If your child has an Education & Health Care Plan you will also be invited to a formal annual 
review alongside any relevant external agencies and school staff to discuss their progress, 
attainment and next steps. Your child will have been asked for their views before the 
meeting the annual review. If it is appropriate the child can be present for the review. 

 

 


